Melissa Boyer

From: Dora Cary

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 9:51 AM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Parking system issues

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

The current downtown parking system is not helping anyone: the locals avoid coming downtown because of the kiosks,
the tourists are annoyed and feel rushed, the merchants are loose sales, and the town appears hostile because of the
awkward kiosks and the severe parking fines. Let's revert to free parking and find a way to build a parking structure near

downtown.

Thank you!

Dora Cary
designer & quilter
Orange Dot Quilts




